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Comments: I believe that an expansion of this size would be a huge detriment to the grandeur and beauty of

Holland lake.  There is a large demand for these places in our current day and age because of their scarcity in

this world. Adding thirty thousand more user days and a much larger building footprint will affect this amazing

place, and not for the better. Access to these spots is currently managed by availability. If this large development

goes through it will be managed by corporate greed and their pricing structure. With more access for out of state

tourists with the means to afford that. While the local land user and stewards are priced out of the places they

grew up visiting.  It is a sole sided deal to better one man's business and his now corporate partner. Gone will be

the small lakeside campground beside a quaint  wooden lodge and cabins. Instead there will be a new fancy

lodge that no matter how tastefully done will not have the Forest Service feel on the edge of the Bob Marshall

wilderness. 

This project requires a much more thorough EIS. Ultimately I believe this project should be denied due to the

drastic effects on the surrounding area it will have.  


